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Setember 19,1994

Mrs. Wilma Mankiller 
Cherokee Nation Tribal Complex 
P. O. Box 948
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Wilma:

As the new chair of the Native American Studies Program, I am happy to inform you 
about the two searches the Native American Studies Program have recently been 
authorized by the Dean of Faculty Office to conduct. One of these positions is in Native 
American history and is at the senior l evel (associate or full professor). The other is at 
the assistant professor level and is in the field of Native American religion.

We have already placed the announcements about these positions in various 
professional publications and computer network services on Native issues, and have 
received inquiries from a number of attractive candidates. Of course we will make a 
special effort to recruit Native American scholars. We would very much appreciate any 
suggestions from you about any potential candidates for these two positions. If you 
have questions and/or suggestions, please, feel free to contact me by mail, telephone or 
e-mail.

I look forward to hearing from you and take this opportunity to thank you for your 
support and all your efforts in the past and seek your continued support as we work 
together to build an even stronger Native American Studies Program at Dartmouth 
College.

Sincerely yours,

Sergei Kan, Chair


